
   

 

To: Paul Nikolich, Chairman of IEEE 802  
Email: p.nikolich@ieee.org  

 
From:  Purva Rajkotia, Chairman of IEEE Convergent Digital Home Network 

Email: prajkoti@qca.qualcomm.com 
 
CC:   Jean Philippe Faure, Chairman of IEEE Power Line Communications  
  Email: jean-philippe.faure@progilon.com 

 
Scott Willy , Vice-Chairman of IEEE Convergent Digital Home Network  
Email: scott.willy@mstarsemi.com 
 
Tony Jeffree, Chairman of IEEE 802.1 
Email: tony@jeffree.co.uk 
 
Bruce Kraemer, Chairman of IEEE 802.11 
Email: bkraemer@marvell.com 
 
David Law, Chairman of IEEE 802.3 
Email: dlaw@hp.com 

 
Date:   27 February 2014 
 
Subject:  Liaison response on the establishment of a formal bi-directional liaison 

between IEEE 802 and CDHN WG  
 
Dear Paul Nikolich, 
 

The 1905.1 WG received your liaison request sent on 22 November 2013.  

As established earlier by the WG, Philippe Klein continues to serve as official liaison 
from CDHN to 802. He will provide regular updates on the technical development 
progress of the IEEE 1905.1a working group. 

During the Orlando face to face meeting, the work was advanced and we are 
working towards an expedited schedule. 

At this point of time, the WG does not anticipate modifying or adding material that 
will impact 802 related technologies. 

Philippe Klein will be present at the March 802 plenary meeting. 

 
Sincerely 
 
Purva Rajkotia, 
Chairman of IEEE Convergent Digital Home Network (CDHN) Working Group 
prajkoti@qca.qualcomm.com 


